
ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 

To the shareholders of the OFFTEC Holding Group, Public 
Shareholding Company, Ltd. 

 
 
 
OFFTEC Holding Group announces that the Securities Depository Center 
has completed the procedures of reducing the company's capital on October 
19, 2022 in as per the decision of the company's Extraordinary General 
Assembly held on July 19, 2022. 
 
Accordingly, as of Sunday, November 20, 2022, the company will start 
returning the excess cash resulting from the reduction of the company’s 
capital amounting (1,013,740) Jordanian Dinars to the company 
shareholders according to the company’s records at the Securities 
Depository Center as it is on October 19, 2022, taking into account any 
rights of the retaining parties and/or restrictions on shares. 
 
All shareholders are kindly requested, and according to the company's 
records in the Securities Depository Center as it is on October 19, 2022, to 
attend to the company's headquarters located in Amman - Jabal Amman - 
Queen Misbah Street - Building No. 12 as of Sunday November 20, 2022 to 
receive their due amounts, knowing that delivery will be made on a daily 
basis from Sunday to Thursday of every week between 10:00 AM and 2:00 
PM, based on the presentation of their national ID card or a duly signed 
and authenticated authorization. 
 

 
OFFTEC Holding Group, Public Shareholding Co. Ltd. 


